
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

          
 20th September 2023 

 
Year 3 Overnight Camp Kit List 
 
Dear Parents, 

 
On Friday 6th October, we have the Year 3 overnight camp. Please see the following for details of 
the camp: 
 

• Your child will need to wear their PE kit to school on the day of the camp.  

• The camp starts straight after school at 3.30pm so there is no need to collect your child on 

this day.  

• For the evening activities, please ensure your child has jogging bottoms, a fleece and if 

necessary, a waterproof coat to put on top of their PE kit.  

Other items that your child will need:  

• Sleeping bag or thick duvet and pillow in a bin bag (labelled) 

• Water bottle (labelled) 

• Pyjamas (not thick ones as we are sleeping in the school) 

• Wash kit and toothbrush etc 

• A change of underwear for the following day 

• A small towel 

• Torch (if they have one - don’t worry if not) 

• Warm hat and gloves  

• Warm socks  

• Spare clothes (1 set) to return home in the next day. 

• Flip flops, sliders or a spare pair of trainers for moving around the school in the evening. 

• Bag to hold it all (labelled) 

They might like to bring:  

• a teddy or something that they sleep with, for comfort.   

Things to consider: 

• Any medication (including inhalers) needed, must be clearly labelled and handed in to the 

main office on the morning of the 6th October. Please be aware that if you require us to give 

your child any medication, you will need to complete an additional medical form that is 

attached to this email and return it to the main office before Monday 2nd October. 

Alternatively, you can collect a medical form from the school office. Without your consent, 

we cannot administer the medication.  

• Please return the Adventures Into consent form, to enable your child to participate in the 

camp activities. The form is attached or can also be collected from the school office. 

 
 
 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Sleeping habits: 

• If your child has any specific sleeping habits, e.g. nightmares, must be woken to go to the 

toilet, wets the bed etc, please inform Mrs Colledge-Orr directly by emailing her at 

acolledge-orr@bramingham.net  

Collection time:  
Please collect your child on Saturday 7th October at 9am from the hall doors.  
 
If you have any further questions about the overnight camp, please contact Mrs Colledge-Orr.  
 
Kind regards, 

 
Mrs Colledge-Orr 
(Deputy Head) 
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